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Important Roles In School  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

As you know we have houses at school – Malala (yellow), 
Rosa (green), Attenborough (blue) and Elton (red). Each 
year we need to enroll new House Captains but this year 
it’s a bit different. Usually we have a House Leader (an 
adult in school) and then 2 Vice Captains from year 6. This 
year we will be having The House Leader and the House 
Captains from year 6 and then Vice Captains from year 5. 
The year 5 children will then become the House Captain 
next year.  

Children who want to take on these roles have to make a 
short video presentation explaining why they would do a 
good job. The videos are then played to each class and the 
children cast their votes. The successful candidates, who 
will also be the School Council Representatives, will be 
revealed in next Friday’s end of half term assembly and will 
be given a tie in the colour of their house – exciting! 

We are also taking applications for Subject Champions. 
Each subject has a handful of Champions which help the 
subject leader run it in school. In this role, children come up 
with ideas on how to make the subject exciting, how to 
showcase the best talents in school and they also look 
through workbooks to get an understanding about how the 
subject is taught and why across school. Again, the names 
will be revealed in next week’s assembly.  

In next week’s assembly I will also be introducing 
playground PALS, another important role in school. These 
children, who will need to apply for the role, will be 
responsible for organising games on the 3 playgrounds at 
lunchtimes 3 times a week. They will also be the team who 
are there for children on the playground if someone needs 
a friend or someone to talk to. I’ll tell you more about this 
brand new group after the half term.  

I am really looking forward to seeing who our successful 
candidates are for these important roles in school.  

Have a great weekend everyone, 

Mrs E Williams 

 

Bewseylodge_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

Some important messages 

School start time: 

Doors open at 8.45am 

Lessons start at 8.45am 

Doors are locked and the child is marked late at 
8.55am, they need to report to the office. 

After School Club Kits:  

Dance - a change of clothes is optional. 

Football - a change of clothes, shin pads and 
boots are a requirement. If the kit is not brought 
in phone calls home requesting kit WILL NOT BE 
MADE. You will receive a text to inform you your 
child cannot go to the club and will need to be 
picked up at the usual time.  

After School Clubs: 

After the holidays, Dance, Knitting and Choir will 
start in the first week. Multi-sports and football 
will not start until Monday 20th November due to 
playground PALS training.  

Parent Survey: 

A Plea: We have 250 children in school and only 
24 people have filled out the survey. It really, 
really helps us to communicate better with you 
about school and helps us further develop. It is a 
public survey meaning anyone can view the 
results so please take a look at the views so far… 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

Speech & Language Training 

On Wednesday 15th November at 3:30pm until 
5pm, we would like to invite parents/carers to 
join us, in school, for some speech and language 
training. The training will be delivered by a 
speech and language therapist and will look at 
ways to support reluctant speakers. If you would 
like to join us, please contact the school office. 
Places are limited so will be offered on a first 
come first served basis. If you would like more 
information on the training, please speak to Mrs 
Bailey via the school office.  

mailto:Bewseylodge_primary@warrington.gov.uk
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
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Star of the week award winners  
Nursery - Matthew & Jessie 

Red - Arlo 

Orange - Coren 

Yellow - Mollie-Lee 

Green - Lilly-Sue 

Blue - Gabriella 

Purple - Leo G 

Silver - Nathan                            

Gold - Dominic 

Diamond - Rawa 

Jade - Scarlett B 

Sapphire - Prabhjot 

Topaz - Brooke 

Opal - Kayne 

Emerald - Taylor 

Amethyst - Adem 

Well Done Everyone! 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Headteacher 

Award  

 

Anabia-Jade 

Levi-Sapphire 

Oliver-Gold 

Hussein-Emerald 

Luiza-Emerald 

Layla-Rose-Amethyst 

Tommy-Joe-Amethyst   

 

Polite reminders:  

 

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their PE kit on their 
class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their classrooms 
ready to start learning by this time. 

School Meals: Please ensure that all outstanding Parent Pay debts are 
cleared and remain this way every day. 

 School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for in advance (KS2 only)  

 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your child attends 
little links (before or after school) even if they are only going to be 
attending once. The forms are available at the office, thank you.  

 

Important Dates 

 

School Ping - You should have received an email or 
letter to register, if you haven’t please contact the 
school office asap.  

 

Monday 23rd October - Bewsey Lodge PTA Bingo, starts 
at 3:30pm in the hall. 

 

Wednesday 26th October - Flu Spray please follow the 
link and give/deny consent 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-
vaccination-leaflets-and-posters  

 

Friday 27th October - We finish at 1pm for half term 
there will be no afternoon nursery session or Little 
Links. We return on Monday 6th November at 8:45am.  

mailto:Bewseylodge_primary@warrington.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters

